
New bill seeks to cut companies’ contribution to universal healthcare system from 
taxes 

Parliamentary budget and health committees will discuss a new bill that aims to 
deduct private businesses’ contribution to the universal healthcare system from 
income taxes. The current law stipulates that companies should contribute0.25% of 
their annual revenues to the universal healthcare system. 


